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All, 

 

Central District would have no issue with a provisional permit with a referral 

of the application to the December ALRC meeting.  We believe that a 

similar restriction on number of outdoor events and limitations of hours 

would be appropriate given the neighborhood and would be part of the 

conversations to be brought to the December ALRC meeting. 

 

Carl Gloede 
Captain of Police: Central District 
City of Madison Police Department 
211 S. Carroll St. 
Madison, WI 53703 
 


